92 Weijin Road, Nankai District Tianjin 300072, China

Tel.: + 86-022-83612122

Fax: +86 - 022 -83612123

Dear Prof. Antonio Galoforo,

During COVID-19 outbreak in China, it was our pleasure to have a video conference with you. We sincerely appreciate that you and your colleague shared your experience in ozonated autohemotherapy. Inspired by your suggestions and experience in infectious disease, we did make some progress in treating COVID-19 patients with the ozonated autohemotherapy. I would like to express our heartfelt thanks to you on behalf of Tianjin University and the affiliated Haihe hospital.

Tianjin University medical college and medical treatment expert group of Tianjin had discussed the ozonated autohemotherapy over time, and eventually, the therapy was approved by the Haihe hospital ethic committee and also submitted to Chinse clinical trial registry. Up to now, 4 confirmed COVID-19 patients, including 1 critical, 1 severe and 2 normal cases, had been treated with this therapy. After treatments, the



92 Weijin Road, Nankai District Tianjin 300072, China Tel.: + 86-022 83612122

Fax: 186 - 022 -83612123

symptoms of dyspnea, severe cough, chest distress, and asthenia were significantly improved. Especially, the critically ill patient was recovered from ARDS without using either invasive mechanical ventilation or ECMO treatment. At present, all 4 patients have recovered and discharged smoothly after viral clearance.

At present, the COVID-19 has become pandemic, and the situation in Europe is getting serious, especially in Italy. We deeply concern with the current situation and attach sincere condolences to this letter. Based on the preliminary results of ozonated autohemotherapy at Haihe hospital in Tianjin, the clinical effects are positive and rapid. Especially for the critically ill patient, whose lung tissue damage was effectively alleviated.

We are willing to actively cooperate with relevant Italian institutions and experts to share the treatment information, and also would like to provide assistance, if necessary. Just like Seneca said, "we are waves of the same sea, leaves of the same



92 Weijin Road, Nankai District Tianjin 300072, China Tel.: + 86-022-83612122

Fax: +86 - 022 -83612123

tree, flowers of the same garden."

Again, we would like to thank you one more time for your help! Wish you good health, family happiness and all the best!

Best Regards,

Dong Ming, Prof. Ph.D

Executive dean of Medical College

Tianjin University

